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CORRECTION -1 WANT TO CHANGE THE LAST SENTANCE OF MY COMMENT OF JULY, 15 TO READ: We need

to be assured that these facilities will NOT institutionalize commercial trespass on private property. The comment as originally
submitted read: "This comment is an addition to a comment I submitted earlier this week. I would like to add an examination of
"environmental trespass" to the impacts of large-scale solar generation facilities. Our County prohibits environmental trespass and
these facilities seem to have high potential as sources of multiple environmental trespass. The production produces light, sound,
particulate, run-off, and other kinds of trespass for nearby land owners. Our night skies will be compromised by security lights.
The reflected light that escapes during the day will also be a local source of light trespass. The noise of construction, moving
manpower and materials and the noise of generators will constitute noise trespass. Being located downwind, downhill, or
downstream from one of these facilities will assure trespass of some sort. We need to be assured that these facilities will
institutionalize commercial trespass on private property."



